
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Physical Education 
 

At St Lawrence, so many children love to be physically active.  During our PE 
lessons, the children have the opportunity to learn and practice many different 
physical skills.  PE lessons are led by our teaching teams and by Annabelle, our 
super RAD Sports Coach.  Our lessons help to develop co-ordination, balance 
and body awareness.  They also develop the children’s games, dance and gym 
skills.  We teach the children how to work as a team, consider team strategies 
and communicate well as a team.  Sometimes we have winning teams which 

means we also have losing teams – this brings lessons of celebration, resilience 
and acceptance of defeat.  There is always so much to learn! 

 

 

       
 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

Jamie, Elizabeth, 
and Lilly in Year 

1; Drew and 
Oliver in Year 3; 

ALL of Year 5 
 

 

Would you like to be the most important person in the World or the 
most famous? By Jack in Year 5 

 

Winning Answer by Connor B in Year 5 
If I was the most important person in the world, I would stop people polluting 

the oceans and chopping down so many trees in the rainforests; irt is 
destroying the animal homes. 

 

11th June 2021 Impossible is just an opinion     Paulo Coelho 

Winning Answer by Henry in Year 1 
I want to be an important person, like the Prime Minister, to make sure that 

everyone is safe and doing the right thing. 
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Mrs Aylett:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Winning Answer by Katherine in Foundation Stage 
I would be important as I want to be a teacher, and that is so important. 
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Some Wonderful Causes 
 

It’s so humbling hearing about what our families feel 
passionate about, and seeing the various projects 

children spend their time on to either help a cause, an 
individual, or to help their own wellbeing. We have 
the most generous, kind, creative, and thoughtful 

community! Here is Megan from Year 5 cleaning the 
collection pots for St Helena Hospice and replacing the 
stickers, so they can go back out to the community to 

help raise valuable funds. Donating time can be such a 
difficult thing to do, well done Megan. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

5 ACRES of Rainforest! 
 

Through their hard work and dedication, Year 5 were 
able to sponsor FIVE ACRES of Rainforest with the 

money they raised. Rainforest Concern were so 
impressed with everything the children had achieved, 

they sent them a letter, stickers, a certificate, and a 
magazine. We will be sending a copy of the certificate 

home with all children this week. WELL DONE Year 5!! 
 

 

Jerusalema 
 

 

Watch out world (and Rowhedge), because there is 
a NEW INTERNET SENSATION IN TOWN (the 

village). Year 4 have spent WEEKS learning the 
moves to the viral sensation Jerusalema. To parents 

of children in Year 4 – we are sure you are very 
used to some of these moves and this music 

already. But this lovely video of the children (and 
grownups) in Year 4 performing the dance on the 

river-front and the recreation ground. WE LOVE IT!  
 

Click here or head to our Facebook page to watch it. 
 

 
 

 
Year 2 at Forest School 

 

 We have been busy bees this week preparing for 
our Forest School sessions from next week with 

Year 2. We haven’t been in so long, and really can’t 
wait. Whilst it’s been a minute for us, we know lots 
of children have been enjoying the site, so popped 

down there to tidy the area. It looked amazing, 
thank you to everyone who have been taking good 

care of the site! 
 

 

 

The Recreation Ground 
 

A couple of notes regarding drop off and collection 
on the Recreation Ground… 

 
Please continue to keep your children by your side. 
We are still being really careful to keep the bubbles 
separate, but are noticing many children standing 
very close to those from other classes as they wait 

to come in in the morning. The government 
guidelines have not yet fully relaxed, and we want 
to make sure we are being as safe as we possibly 
can be. Please help us by asking your child to 

wait with you until we call their class. 
 

Secondly, the football club have asked us to request 
that parents make sure children do not climb their 

goal posts.  
 

Thank you so much! 
 

  
 

 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?fbclid=IwAR1d8-4I0EnYu8-_SY7g4ZQ3uZRUqVrXxJxd2DXzqVKiqJmYiqnZllN4eLY&v=zvy3LfGpApo&feature=youtu.be

